
 

 

  
 STATE OF WASHINGTON  

Capital Projects Advisory Review Board  
Project Review Committee 

 

 

January 30, 2023 

 

 

Dick Bratton 

Owner Representative 

Grays Harbor Public Hospital District 

dba Summit Pacific Medical Center 

600 East main Street 

Elma, Washington 98541 

 

Re: Public Body GC/CM Project Addendum Approval 

 

Dear Mr. Bratton: 

 

The Capital Projects Advisory Review Board’s Project Review Committee has determined that 

your request for a project addendum to utilize the alternative subcontractor selection process 

outlined in RCW 39.10.385 has met the criteria approval. 

 

Grays Harbor Public Hospital District\Summit Pacific Medical Center is hereby authorized 

to utilize the GC/CM alternative subcontractor selection process for EC/CM and MC/CM on the 

Hospital Expansion and Remodel MPF 2.0 Project which was originally approved on 

September 23, 2022. 

 

Congratulations on obtaining project addendum approval and we look forward to successful 

completion of your project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jeff Jurgensen, Chair 

Project Review Committee 

 

 

cc: Kyle Twohig, Chair 

 PRC Master Project File 


